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History
•Advisory Council Shepherds: 
• Chris Tacit, Andrew Dul

•History:
• Proposal - ARIN-prop-275 – 6 May 2019
• Draft Policy – 25 June 2019
• Recommended for adoption – 20 August

• First time at an ARIN meeting
• Latest Version:
• 22 July 2019
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Summary (Staff Understanding)

•Staff’s understanding is that this draft policy 
endeavors to retain the original guidance that IP 
addresses used in an incidental or transient manner is 
not considered to be a reassignment while being 
more clear and precise that IP addresses used by 
third-parties in an incidental or transient manner must 
be authorized for their use.
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•ARIN Staff Comments
• The new text appears to address the concerns 
as noted in the problem statement of this draft 
policy. 
• The new text in this draft policy is also in line with 
guidance staff has always provided to 
individuals who contact the help desk.

•ARIN General Counsel – Legal Assessment
• The policy presents no material legal issues.
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Staff and Legal Review continued
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Resource Impact
• Implementation of this policy would have 
minimum resource impact. It is estimated that 
implementation would occur within 3 months 
after ratification by the ARIN Board of Trustees. 

• The following would be needed in order to 
implement:
•Updated guidelines and internal procedures 
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